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Calendar of Meetings:  
 

Monday 10 October 2016 

OPG MEETING – 7:30pm 

Saturday 15 October 2016 

EC MEETING – 2:00pm 

Monday 17 October 2016 

**ATAB MEETING – 7:45pm (via Zoom) 

Monday 24 October 2016 

*CONTINUING PROFESSIONAL 

DEVELOPMENT MEETING -7.30pm 

*Events marked with an asterisk are open to trainees 
provided there are no boundary issues. 
**ATAB meetings are normally held on the 3

rd
 Monday of 

every month.  If you would like to attend, please contact 

Lyndall at nswipp4@bigpond.com 

 

Please note the following fixed dates: 
1

st
 Monday - Open  

2
nd

 Monday - Open Peer Group 

3
rd

 Monday - ATAB Meeting 

4
th
 Monday - CPD Meeting  

5
th
 Monday- Open Monday  

 

Open Peer Group Meeting 

The next Open Peer Group (OPG) meeting will 

be held on Monday, 10
th

 October at 7:30pm, 

Glebe. Presenter TBA. All welcome. Contact 

person Chris Fairall: christopher.fairall@gmail.com 

 

 

Continuing Professional Development Meeting 

Monday 24
th

 October 2016, 7:30pm, Glebe 

Presentation by Jyotsna Field: Is it ever too 

late? Psychoanalysis and Ageing. 
NSWIPP members, guest members, associates, 

affiliates and trainees are warmly invited to 

attend. Cost to non-members is $40 incl GST. 

RSVPS –Lyndall: nswipp4@bigpond.com 

 

Future Events: 

 

Friday-Sunday 4-6 November 2016 

DADIIRI WEEKEND AT ST ALBANS 

 

Saturday -12 November 2016 

ISLA LONIE MEMORIAL LECTURE 

9.30am -11.30am, Woolcock Institute, 

Glebe  - Ann Cebon presenting: All 

Human Behaviour Has Meaning –an 

exploration of human and 

psychoanalytic curiosity. 

To register and pay please use Trybooking: 

https://www.trybooking.com/NCTJ 

 

Monday 21 November 2016, 7.30pm 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  

 

28 November 2016 - 7.30pm 

 * CONTINUING PROFESSIONAL 

DEVELOPMENT MEETING  

 Tim Keogh presenting 

 

Contact details:  
 

Secretariat: 
President:  Dr Anne-Marie Swan 

amswan@tpg.com.au  0418 647 273 
 

Secretary:  Lyndall Rees 

nswipp4@bigpond.com  0406 975 434 

 

Treasurer:  Dr Eva Balint 

evabalint@bigpond.com  9436 3031 
 

Committees: 

ATAB:  Dr Michael Moore 

 mfmoore@edgehill.com.au  9552 2455 

 

CEAB: Maria Kourt (1/10/16 - 31/12/16) 

mariakourt@aapt.net.au  0422 883 948 
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MAB:  Belinda Keatinge 

keatmain@bigpond.com 0412 363 126 
 

ETHICS:  Mary Cameron 

mimcam@tpg.com.au   0414 485 882 
 

PREMISES:  Jan Williams 

janawill@bigpond.com  9660 0178 

 

 

President’s Notes: 
 

Dear All- 

 

1. Dadirri Weekend- Please note the 

Dadirri Weekend which is coming up 

from the 4
th

 to 6
th

 November at St 

Alban’s.  Accommodation is 

available locally and can be booked 

through Lyndall.  This is a great 

opportunity to get to know each other 

in a relaxed environment and in past 

years we’ve all had a lot of fun.  St 

Alban’s, near Wiseman’s Ferry, is a 

beautiful location.  Gill has very 

kindly agreed again to facilitate the 

discussion on the Saturday morning 

which will be centered around the 

theme of  “The Institute as a Home 

for the Mind”. 

 

2. The AGM- the 21
st
 November. This 

meeting is important in setting the 

scene for the year ahead.  I will be 
stepping down as President at the 

AGM and Michael will very kindly 

and I’m confident very ably, be 

taking up the position of President 

from that date.  We will be looking to 

fill the positions of President Elect, 

Secretary and Treasurer as Eva, 

understandably after many years of 

service, has asked this year to stand 

down.  We will also be looking for 

people to take up positions as Chairs 

of Committees.  If you are willing to 

nominate for a position or have 

someone in mind to nominate please 

contact either myself or Lyndall as 

nomination forms will be made 

available before the meeting. We 

would love to have some new faces 

on the Executive. 

 

 

3. The ATAB- We are very happy to 
announce our 2016 Training Group 

which commenced Infant 

Observation several weeks ago. 

They are looking to find mothers 

and babies so please keep them in 

mind! A Welcome and Orientation 

Evening was held on Thursday, 11
th

 

August and members of the ATAB 

as well as trainee advisors were 

invited to meet the new trainees. 

Michael presented an excellent 

Power Point presentation which is 

available to all members on request. 

 

The 2016 Training Group consists 

of: 

 Farideh Absalan, John Conaghan 

(Newcastle), Yael Levy, Hassan 

Mehdi, Swapnil Sharma and Kathy 

Watson. 

 

A very warm welcome to all our 

new trainees. 

 

We now have 3 Training groups 

with a total of 20 trainees which is a 

real tribute to the hard work and 

generosity of all involved in the 

training and especially of Michael 

and the other ATAB committee 

members. 

 

4. Premises -Just a reminder that we 

now have a Consulting Room at the 

Institute which we are renting at a 

sessional and hourly rate.  Google 

calendar is being used now for all 

room bookings. Access is via the 

Username:  nswipp4@gmail.com; 

Password: Sigmund123a 

Members wanting to book a room 

for any purpose can check 

availability via the Calendar or 

through Lyndall if the latter is too 

challenging! 

 

5. CEAB- An excellent presentation 

was given by Robin Bowles at the 

last Scientific Meeting on her work 

with asylum seekers at STARTTS. 

Please note forthcoming dates for 

CPD with a paper by Jyotsna Field 

on Psychoanalysis and Aging on 
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24
th

 October as well as the Isla Lonie 

Memorial Lecture on the 12
th
 

November which will be delivered 

this year by Ann Cebon from the 

VAPP. Our last presentation for the 

year will be on the 28
th

 November by 

Tim Keogh- Psychoanalytic 

Reflections on an Experience of 

Aboriginal Cultures. 
 

6. MAB-Belinda Keatinge has kindly 

taken on the role of Chair of the 

MAB and there is considerable 

interest from people wishing to apply 

for Membership. Two members of 

APPWA- Mee Hee and Heath 

Townsend have moved to NSW and 

are attending Outreach programmes 

with a view to further involvement. 

 

 

7. ETHICS- An Ethics Hypothetical 

was held on 25
th

 July and facilitated 

by Paul Foulkes and centered around 

the interface of new technologies with 

clinical practice and generated good 

discussion. We intend to have at least 

one Ethics presentation per year for 

the CPD meetings. 

 

8. Upcoming Social Events:  
Please save the date for the 

Christmas Party on 3
rd

 December.  

Details to be announced. 

 

Social Nights at the Merton- More 

to be announced.  They have been a 

great success to date and are again a 

way for us to keep connected and to 

get to know one another better in an 

informal setting. 

 

 

Warm regards to you all, 

 

Anne-Marie 
 

Ph: 0418-647273/ amswan@tpg.com.au 

 

 

 
 

 

 

            BIO –Heath Townsend 

 

Heath was born in Western Australia. She 

has maintained a keen interest in the human 

condition through psychology and 

psychoanalysis She also enjoys literature 

and the visual and performing arts. 

She is a Clinical Psychologist and a 

Psychoanalytic Psychotherapist who has 

been a foundation member of the 

Association of Psychoanalytic 

Psychotherapist of Western Australia 

(APPWA) since 1984. Prior to establishing 

her private practice in 2001, Heath worked 

in the State Mental Health System in both 

general and psychiatric hospitals as well as 

in adult and child and adolescent 

community settings. She supervised 

students in the Clinical Post Graduate 

Training Program at the University of 

Western Australia for 15 years.  

Her current practice is primarily with adults 

but she also works with couples, children, 

adolescents and their families.  Attachment 

Theory informs her psychotherapeutic work 

and she has a particular interest in the area 

of parent/infant health. She provides 

individual and group supervision to other 

clinicians. 

Heath is now establishing a private practice 

at the NSWIPP rooms in Glebe.  
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ROOMS FOR LEASE 

 
 
 

ROOMS FOR RENT 
NSWIPP – Mitchell St, 

GLEBE 
 

Professional Consulting room/s available 
for rent on sessional or weekly basis. 

 
Parking on site. 

 
Suitable for psychiatrist/ psychologist/ 

psychotherapist. 
 

Ideally located off Glebe Point Road. 
 

Furnished, light, air-conditioned and with 
its own private access. 

 
There is access to a large meeting/group 

room and shared kitchen facilities with our 
association. 

 
Contact Jan Williams: 0425 288 916 

or Lyndall Rees on: 
nswipp4@bigpond.com  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

PYMBLE 

PROFESSIONAL  

CONSULTING ROOM 

For rent 
Professional room available for rent 
available on sessional or weekly basis. 
Suitable for psychiatrist, psychologist or 
psychotherapist to join well established 
group psychological practice in the Upper 
North Shore.  
Ideally located, opposite railway station, 
next to major bus stop and on street 
parking.  
Modern air-conditioned with large 
reception area serving 5 furnished rooms, 
kitchenette and filing/photocopying 
facilities.  
Regular peer review group.  
Secretarial and reception services, billing, 
appointments and reminders.  
Under cover staff car parking. 
 

For enquiries please contact:  
Swee Tan, practice manageress, Metta 

Clinic on 0411 88 38 39 

 

ROOM FOR RENT 

NEUTRAL BAY 

Wycombe Clinic is a specialist 

psychotherapy practice with practitioners 

from the major psychotherapy 

organisations in NSW. It is a beautiful 

heritage-listed federation building 

conveniently located at Neutral Bay 

Junction close to transport. The Clinic has 

been established for twenty years, has full 

time reception and a congenial atmosphere, 

with each practitioner running their 

independent practice.  

Enquiries to Monika on (02) 9953 9838 

or Wycombe@wr.com.au 
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